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From: Andrew Dolan 
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 9:53 AM 
To: 'Nirad' 
Cc: Reed Cassidy 
Subject: RE: Carport - 2315 Cook St. / Bylaw File #51445 

Thanks for the speedy reply. I am doing well - thank you. I am pleased to hear things are moving forward and staff are 
working with you to reduce cost and simplify the process. Please let me know when the application is made. 

Thanks, 

Andrew Dolan 
Senior Bylaw Officer 
Legislative & Regulatory Services 
City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria BC V8W 1P6 

T 250.361.0578 F 250.361.0205 
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From: Nirad [mailto:niradc@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 5:16 PM 
To: Andrew Dolan 
Cc: Reed Cassidy 
Subject: Re: Carport - 2315 Cook St. / Bylaw File #51445 

Hi Andrew, 

How are you ? 

I'm in touch with Olivia, she advised my on Aug 13 that" The issue with the footings is 
that underneath the siding wall, you would require a strip footing. If you remove the 
siding, you will not require the strip footing and therefore do not need a structural 
engineer." 

I'm working on getting the siding removed. My contractor was diagnosed with a critical 
case of emphysema and has been hospitalized. I'm working on getting an alternate 
contractor to get the things finished and apply for the permit. 

My apologies as it has taken some time due to my travel and contractor being 
hospitalized. 

I will keep you posted. Please let me know in case of any questions. 

Thanks again, 

- Nirad 
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